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Welcome to the Fourth Grade!
I am beyond excited to return to GRAIS to become your fourth grade teacher! Your fourth grade experience will be quite memorable as together we work to create our own learning community in our classroom.

Your home for the year will be room C-4! I have spent the last few days getting it ready, and I do have to say it is quite comfortable. It is a happy room where everyone is respected, encouraged, accepted, and treated the same! In your new room, you will hold your head up high, share, take responsibility, try your best and learn that if you put your mind to it, you CAN do anything!

The words “I can’t” are not allowed in room C-4. I’m sorry but you will have to leave those words at the door on your way in and hopefully by the end of the year, you won’t need to take them on your way out! In Room C-4, WE CAN! We can do anything we put our minds to! I can’t promise it will be easy. There will be lots of times when we will need the support and help of others, so we need to remember the importance of our classroom community; because together anything is possible.

I look forward to being your teacher this year and am excited about all the fun we will have. Yes, that’s right, FUN! So get ready for an exciting new year where there will be lots of laughter, learning, and memorable experiences!

So remember the importance of our classroom as a community where our commitment, teamwork and effort are relentless! Welcome boys and girls and know that from here on together we will accomplish many great things!

· Mr. Lestage
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